

July 28, 2006

Angie Haché, City Clerk City of Greater Sudbury P.O. Box 5000 Station A 200 Brady Street Sudbury ON P3P 5P3

RECEIVED

AUG - 1 2006

CLERK'S

Subject: Hôpital régional de Sudbury Regional Hospital

Dear Mrs. Haché:

In our continued efforts to be open and accountable to the communities we serve, we would like to make a presentation to City Council in the fall. Could you please place the *Hôpital régional de Sudbury Regional Hospital* on your agenda for either the September 13th or October 11th, 2006 council meeting? The 20 minute presentation would highlight some of the HRSRH's activities over the past several months.

Maintaining a dialogue with the community is important as we move forward in realizing our goal of a one-site hospital to better serve the people and strive to meet the future health care needs of this community and northeastern Ontario.

We thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Vickie Kaminski President and CEO, HRSRH

The kiotanial.

Gisèle Chrétien

Chair, HRSRH Board of Directors

1

Laurentian Site Emplacement Laurentien 41, chemin du lac Ramsey Lake Road Sudbury (Ontario) P3E 5J1 (705) 523-7100

Memorial Site Emplacement Mémorial 865 sud, rue Regent St., South Sudbury (Ontario) P3E 3Y9 (705) 671-1000



700 , rue Paris St., Sudbury (Ontario) P3E 3B5 (705) 674-3181

Toll free / sans Frais 1-866-469-0822